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President’s Report – 11 January 2016 
 
Ms. Danica Djurkovic, Vancouver’s Director of Planning and Facilities Development, has 
advised that the RFP for Design-Build Contractor received three strong bids. The bids 
have been evaluated and a finalist selected.   
 
A COV Committee (City Manager, Funding, Purchasing Depts.) will meet on Friday, 
January 22.  A Meeting will be convened to include representatives from SVSACS, 
Killarney Seniors, Killarney Association, COV and Parks & Rec Staff during the week of 
January 25th. This meeting is intended to provide an opportunity for primary stakeholders’ 
questions and/or clarification of details before the proposal is made public. 
 
The finished Proposal will go to Vancouver City Council on February 2nd. 
 
Lorna Gibbs 


